
Invitation to
Participate in a
Research Study on
Technology Use for
Health & Wellness

Elizabeth Borycki, Professor, School of Health Information Science,
email: emb@uvic.ca

ARE You: 
A person who uses technologies for health and wellness 
Over the age of 18 
Able to read, write and speak English 

What is involved? 
Completing two questionnaires (a demographic questionnaire and
eHealth literacy questionnaire) 
Taking part in an interview (by video or phone call). 
This will take 30 to 60 minutes of your time. 

If you participate then you will receive a $25 coffee card
 for your time. 

We would like to hear from you! 
If you would like to learn more about this study, you
may contact:

Sasha Zinovich, Research Project Manager,
email: AnalystIHT1@uvic.ca

Lois Holizki, Research Coordinator, 
email: CoordinatorLDIH1@uvic.ca

250-472-5432

mailto:emb@uvic.ca



